
April 28, 2015 

EFM TIP: Version 15.0 User Acceptance Testing April 28, 
2015 
 
User Acceptance Testing for the Employ Florida Marketplace (EFM) version 15.0 
upgrade begins today. We invite all Regional Workforce Boards to take part in the 
testing and document any identified issues in the On-line Project Communications 
(OPC) system.  We’d like to reiterate that this testing period is crucial, not only to ensure 
that the system is fully tested, but also to give staff early access to familiarize 
themselves with the new features. 
 
Below are the URL’s needed for User Acceptance Testing of the v15.0 STAGING site. 

The STAGING site will be available for testing of Functionality until 5PM Friday May 8, 

2015.   

 

Staging Site URL: https://stagingta1.geosolinc.com/150/vos12000000 

Abilities Work Staging Site URL: https://stagingta1.geosolinc.com/150/vos12980005  

Staging Site Admin URL: 

https://stagingta1.geosolinc.com/150/vos12000000/vosnet/Admin/AdminMenuOptions.a

spx 

 
If you find any issues with functionality, please report those issues using the OPC 
system as soon as you find them in order to give the developers adequate time to fix 
any issues that may arise.  Geographic Solutions has asked that we preface each OPC 
title with “v15.0 CUAT”, and use the subproject for the upgrade (FL-v15.0 
Upgrade).  This will allow Tech Support to differentiate UAT testing OPC’s from those of 
the production site.   They have also asked that we report one incident per OPC ticket 
and be sure to include a path to the error and any applicable screen shots. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff members. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
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